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I am writing today in strong support of HB358 establishing video conferencing sites on neighbor 
islands to allow residents to present live testimony from remote locations state wide. 

Being a Hawai'i County Council representative I can tell you first hand that this capability is not only 
efficient and cost effective, it is also greatly appreciated by the public at large. In Hawai"i County we 
currently have remote vidcoconferencing sites in Puna, Ka 'u and Waimea as well as permanent sites in 
the Council Chambers in East and West Hawai'i. Our remote sites are regularly used by the public to 
participate in and to view all of our Commillee and Council meetings. 

Our videoconferencing equipment is also used for trainings and workshops for government agencies 
and employees saving countless hours of travel time and increasing participation by individuals that 
would otherwise have not been able to make it. 

I look forward to the implementation of this measure and thank you all for providing lhis important 
service. 
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